
The Winona Elementary Parent Council is excited to welcome Paul Davis, social 
networking safety expert, to speak to parents about Social Media and Online Safety. 

Paul’s presentations to students throughout the day and parents at this evening event 
will empower students to navigate their virtual worlds and provide parents with valuable 
tips to support and protect their children. 

Online safety is a crucial topic in today’s digital age, and we are excited to learn more!

RSVP through Google Forms is required due to limited capacity. This is a free event but 
suggested donations of $2-$5 are most welcome at the door and will be used to support this 
event and upcoming events for the school community.

DATE: APRIL 12th, 2024 
TIME: 6:00pm-8:00pm Doors open @ 5:30 pm
LOCATION: WINONA ELEMENTARY SCHOOL GYMNASIUM

PLEASE NOTE THIS IS A PARENT EVENT ONLY. DUE TO THE SENSITIVE NATURE OF THE DISCUSSIONS, 
CHILDREN CANNOT ATTEND. CHILDMINDING WILL BE NOT BE OFFERED.

WINONA ELEMENTARY PARENT NIGHT WITH PAUL DAVIS


